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Oregon is already one of the highest taxed states in the nation at 9.9%.  It is 

extremely unaffordable to live here.  This tax would be a nightmare for business and 

Oregonians.    No new taxes in fact Oregon should work hard to reduce spending and 

reduce taxation on business and its citizens! 


